
SEPTEMBER 25, 2019 

 

     A special meeting of the Town Board was called to order at 6:30 PM in the town office to 

review the tentative budget for 2020. 

     Members present: Tony Cooper, David Fisher, Garry Wells, Alex Smith, Kevin Finnegan, 

Bill Barkley – Highway Supt and Judy Hargrave – Town Clerk. 

     Also present: Tammy Hawkins. 

     The board reviewed the tentative budget for 2020. 

     David asked if the town should do a dog enumeration, Judy will find out from Waddington 

what they budgeted when they did one last. 

     David Fisher made a motion, second by Alex Smith to rescind the motion to appoint Amy 

Hunt as the Assessor effective November 1, 2019 and instead appoint her as Assessor effective 

October 1, 2019. All were in favor. 

     The next budget meeting will be October 9th at 5:30 PM in the town office. 

    The board gave approval to Aaron Jarvis to go ahead with the bidding process for the water 

tower project. 

     Alex Smith made a motion, second by Kevin Finnegan to adjourn at 8 PM. 

 

_________________________ 

Judy Hargrave, Town Clerk 

      

 


